
Truro Planning Board 

Notice of Remote Public Hearing 

On Wednesday, Februarv 8, 2023 at 5:00 pm the Truro Planning Board will hold a remote public 
hearing on the matters below. Citizens can view the hearing on Channel 18 in Truro and on the 
web on the "Truro TV Channel 18" button under "Helpful Links" on the homepage of the Town 
of Truro website (www.truro-ma.gov). Click on the green "Watch" button in the upper right comer 
of the page. 

Citizens can join the meeting to listen and provide public comment via the following link: 
https://meet.goto.com/684494733 or by calling in toll free at 1-877-309-2073 and entering the 
following access code when prompted: 684-494-733#. Citizens will be muted upon entering the 
meeting until the public comment portion of the hearing. Citizens may also provide written 
comment via postal mail or by emailing the Planning Department Administrator esturdy@truro­
ma.gov. 

2023-001/SPR- Ebb Tide on the Bay Condominiums, for property located at 538 Shore Road 
(Atlas Map 7, Parcel 7, Registry of Deeds Book 5671 and Page 232). Applicants seek Commercial 
Site Plan approval for project involving move of three buildings shoreward; relocation of septic 
system; and related modifications to site; on property located in the Beach Point Limited Business 
District. 

The applications and plans are available for review by contacting the Planning Department 
Administrator at (508) 214-0935 or at esturdy@truro-ma.gov. 

Anne Greenbaum, Chair 

Office of Town Clerk 
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